
From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Re: Conference Registration
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 4:11:46 PM

I just registered for PQCrypto.  Thanks!
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 

From: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 10:53 AM
To: internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: Conference Registration
 
Everyone,
      For those attending the PQCrypto workshop (myself, Rene, Carl, Lily, Daniel, Ray, Bill F.), you
should register yourself for the workshop. 
 
For those attending the NIST PQC standardization workshop, Vickie will register us.  If you haven’t
already told her you plan on attending, please let her know. 
 
Dustin
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